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regarding the medical waste permit with the  
city of Bristol and the waste company, Covanta.

Please RSVP to Peggy Tibbals at Peggy.Tibbals@cga.ct.gov or 860-839-4467

State Senator  
Henri Martin

State Representative 
Whit Betts

State Senator  
Henri Martin &  

State Representative 
Whit Betts

Invite you to an 

 Tuesday • November 23, 2021 
at 6:30 pm at the 

Plymouth Town Hall 
80 Main Street • Terryville, CT 
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 SENATE REPUBLICANS

Informational  
Meeting


